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Request reference: FI265318185   
 

Dear Mr Daniel Smith, 

Thank you for your request for information about: Profesional Services 

Your request for information has been considered and I hope the following will answer your query: 

• What have you spent on Professional Services over the last 12 months? 
Spend data is available on the Council’s website -
https://www.nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk/info/21004/access_to_information 

• What did the authority spend on professional Services Between April 2019 and March 2020? 
Spend data is available on the Council’s website -
https://www.nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk/info/21004/access_to_information 

• Between April 2019 and March 2020, which categories had the highest level of spend throughout
that period? 
Spend data is available on the Council’s website -
https://www.nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk/info/21004/access_to_information 

• Has the authority planned any large construction-based projects over the next two years? 
Review agenda, reports and minutes webpage – 
https://www.nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk/meetings 

• If you have got construction projects planned, please could you provide project details, budget
and timeframes? 
Review agenda, reports and minutes webpage – 
https://www.nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk/meetings 

• What is the Councils current process to engage with professional service providers? 
https://www.nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk/info/20068/doing_business_with_the_council/122/procurement_regulations

https://www.nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk/info/21004/access_to_information/99/data_transparency/6



If you require any further information or are not happy with our response please do not hesitate to
contact Customer Services by email at customer.services@nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk or at
Town Hall, Coton Road, Nuneaton, CV11 5AA. 

Please be aware that copyright in original materials contained in the information supplied resides
with Nuneaton & Bedworth Borough Council or another party. The supply of documents under
Freedom of Information or Environmental Information Regulations does not give the person or
organisation that receives them, an automatic right to re-use the documents in a way that would
infringe copyright. The information supplied is not to be copied, distributed, modified, reproduced,
transmitted, published or otherwise made available in whole or in part without the prior written
consent of the creating institution. 

Yours sincerely, 

Matthew Wallbank 
Lead Investigator 


